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Brian McGinnis of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article,
"Connected-devices industry grapples with security," published by the
Indianapolis Business Journal on Nov. 5. In the article, Brian said he
expects regulations and standards around the Internet of Things security
to improve as the industry matures.
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